
Message from TPC chairs

Welcome to COMSNETS 2014! The technical program this year consists of 36 regular papers. We
received a record number of 209 paper submissions from authors in 22 countries. After an initial round
of filtering (e.g., out-of-scope, insufficient technical content), 149 papers underwent a rigorous review
process, with each paper receiving at least 3 reviews. 65 TPC members from academia and industry all
over the world provided the reviews. The reviews were followed by a thorough on-line discussion among
the TPC members, based on which the final accept and reject decisions were made.

In addition, we have 8 invited papers. Our goal in having invited papers is to invite eminent re-
searchers to speak about their work on topics of current interest. We thank the invited paper authors
for accepting our invitation and presenting their latest research at our conference.

We are grateful to TPC members and the reviewers for their tremendous efforts. We would also like
to convey our thanks to the web chairs Nikita Ambasana and Vinay Veerappa for meticulously updating
the web site, often at short notice. Our work would not have been possible without the constant support
and prodding of the General Chairs and the guidance from the previous TPC Chairs.

We hope that you enjoy and benefit from the technical program at COMSNETS.
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